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November 7, 1994

Secretary of State
Attention Corporations
P.0O. Box 83720

Boise, Idaho 83720

Re: Nurthwa&t nevelupers, Inc.
: =3 Amit

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please be advised that the address for the General
Partner of Northwest Developers Limited Partnership on the
Certificate of Limited Partnership is incorrect. The correct
address for Northwest Developers, Inc., an Idaho corporation and
Northwest Developers Limited Partnership, an Idaho limited
partnership is as follows:

226 Iromwood Drive, #4~77
Cour d'Alene, Idaho 83814

Please update your records to reflect the proper
address.

Sincerely yours,

Pr-sxdant‘




